
 

  

 
    

 

 

  

 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

 

 

Lausanne, 25 September 2015 

 

 

 
Dear Sir or Madam,  

 

 

We hereby inform you that we are using at our Events, Rugged Tablets from the company 

Rugged Tech to collect results.  Their robustness and quality is excellent as well as the delivery 

of the products to us.  The service provided by Mr Holiday Sung is also excellent. 

 

We remain at your disposal, should you need any further information. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Tom DIELEN  

Secretary General  

CC: Matteo PISANI, World Archery IT Manager 

 


